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Updates to the PIR on Code
Amendments

Changes to the Property Interest Report (PIR) for Code Amendments that are on consultation

A new page on the PlanSA portal has been developed to include Code Amendments via the following link
https://plan.sa.gov.au/have your_ say/general consultations. This page provides information on Code
Amendments initiated, on consultation, consultation completed and finalised.

Under the Planning, Development and Infrastructure Act 2016 the following designated entities can
initiate a Code Amendments:

State Planning Commission

State agencies

a council or joint planning board

infrastructure providers

a person who has an interest in the land (private proponent)

When a Code Amendment is on consultation by the relevant designated entity it will be displayed in the
PIR as either a Statewide interest or against the relevant LGA. When the Minister has made a decision
and approved the Code Amendment it will be end dated and removed from the PIR.
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